

Napa Valley Montessori Learning Center July Newsletter



Put in your calendar: July 3rd, 2020- No School Happy Fourth of July!

Reminders

Sunscreen & Water Bottles Everyday

With the weather changing, we ask that all parents put sunscreen on their student **prior** to coming to school. Also be sure your student brings a water bottle filled with water to school every day.

Notify in Advance

Please notify the school in advance if your child will be picked up early or absent

Sign-in/ sign-out

When checking in, please make sure to click: Add Signature, sign and then click confirm. If you do not confirm your student will not be checked in/out.



Late Pick-Up

Any pick up past your child's pick up time, results in a late pick-up fee. Please come in, allow your student to collect his/her belongings, and then sign out. If you would like to check-in with staff in regards to your student, please message us through Brightwheel.

Screening

Daily screenings will continue to happen in the morning. As a reminder, we take your students temperature daily and monitor any cold like symptoms while keeping a record of it.

Moving up Ceremony

Will take place July 31, 2020 from 10am-11am. If you have received your student's cap and gown you are welcome to bring it on Wednesday July 29, 2020 for the class picture of the students moving up.